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DCR Recreational Advisory: DAR State Forest  
  

    
WHAT:          Effective immediately, and continuing through Thursday, July 10, 2025, the Department 

of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the Darling Trail and Long Trail at 
Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR) State Forest in the Town of Goshen to 
accommodate trail repair work. Trail intersections and trail heads will be marked with 
closure signs. Hikers should use one of the other trails at the state forest as an 
alternative.   

  
      
WHERE:       DAR State Forest campground in the Town of Goshen  
                                    
         

WHEN:          Effective immediately – Thursday, July 10, 2025   
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